Teesha Jenkins

From: Telecommunications Industry Association (TIA) <standards@tiaonline.org>
Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 5:08 PM

To: bob@lounsbury.com

Subject: Thank You for your TIA Participation

Dear Bob,

On behalf of the industry, TIA would like to thank you for your past participation and previous service on TIA's
Engineering Committees.

As a consequence of your discontinued participation, you are no longer eligible to vote at the committee or on ballots
and have been removed from committee e-mail distribution lists and from the Quorum spreadsheet. The criterion for
eligibility is noted in Section 5.1 in the Engineering Committee Procedures.

It is worth noting that you may still follow the progress of TIA's Standards Development through our website and ANSI
Standards Action Reports.

In the future, TIA would welcome your return. If you wish to rejoin TIA as a member or participant, or if TIA can assist
you in your efforts to facilitate your participation, please fill out the online application or contact us directly. Because of
your past experience, it will be an easy exercise to restore your access and voting rights.

If you believe you received this message in error, please contact the TIA Standards Secretariat at
standards@tiaonline.org

Thank you again and best regards,
Your TIA Standards Team

Technology & Standards Department

Telecommunications Industry Association (TIA)

(703) 907 7700
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